
 

 
December 29, 2022 
 
 
 
Linda Bridwell, 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, KY 40601 
 

Re:  In the matter of Electronic Investigation in Compliance with Excavator Locate 
Requests Pursuant to KRS 367.4909 and KRS 367.4917(7), Case No. 2022-00363. 

Dear Ms. Bridwell, 

 On behalf of the Respondent, Shelby Communications, LLC, please find attached a copy 
of the Respondent’s Responses to the Public Service Commission’s November 16, 2022, Request 
for Information.       

This cover letter serves to certify that the foregoing electronic filing is a true and accurate 
copy of the document being filed in paper medium; that the electronic filing was transmitted to the 
Commission on December 29, 2022; that there are currently no parties that have been excused 
from participation by electronic means in this proceeding; and in accordance with the Kentucky 
Public Service Commission’s Order dated July 22, 2021, that a copy of the filing in paper medium 
will not be filed with the Public Service Commission. 

 Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.  

        

Sincerely,  

             
       Gregory T. Dutton 


